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RIBBON OF POPPIES UK & COMMONWEALTH 2020 CAMPAIGN                  10 February 2020                 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter regarding the Ribbon of Poppies UK & Commonwealth 

2020 Campaign.  We want to continue our quest to create a “Living Memorial' in memory of our British, 
Commonwealth and Allied forces combined with educational resources on all conflicts on all fronts.  You 

may well have committed last year to support our campaign and as a result £2000 was raised for the 

Veterans with Dogs Charity. 

Our aim is to raise community awareness, especially that of the younger generation, regarding the impact of 

conflicts on previous generations through various interactive projects. 

 

We want to continue to recognise the sacrifice made by our British Military and we will endeavour to ensure 

that their bravery, both past and present, is remembered through our continued support towards our Armed 

Forces Charities and various Armed Forces legacy projects.  

 

We have this year again a bespoke packet of Remembrance Poppy Seeds and these are available now from 

our website www.ribbonofpoppies.org.uk, for a donation of £1 per packet. 

As we commemorate the 75th Anniversary of VE/VJ Day this year’s Ribbon of Poppies Campaign has 
already had pledges from Scout, Cub, Guide, Brownie, Boys Brigade and Cadet groups across England, 

Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland as well as a number of schools, councils and community 

organisations. I am writing to you today in the hope that your council will consider supporting this 

campaign. I would request that this letter be presented to your Council members for discussion. 

Joining the campaign is very easy Step One – Pledge your support Step Two – Purchase your Poppy Seeds 

and finally Step Three – Sow the Seeds. For further information please visit www.ribbonofpoppies.org.uk.   

 

In addition this year we would ask your Council to consider planting out verges and hedgerows with wild 

flowers, incorporating the poppy, so that people travelling through your Council area will be reminded daily 

of the sacrifice paid so that we can live in peace. While cutting less, cutting later will save your council 

money it will also help bring back the multitude of bees, butterflies, birds and bugs that are sadly 

disappearing from our countryside. 

 

Once again thank you for taking the time to read this letter and we hope that you will look favourably on our 

request for support towards this worthy cause. If you have any queries or questions now, or in the future, 

don’t hesitate to contact us on 07920746760. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ant Maher  
Lt Col Ant Maher 

Patron 
 

 
 

Ancre Somme Association Registered Charity No: SCO48597 
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From: McCann, Ed

To: Eileen Forde

Subject: Committee For Education

Date: 13 February 2020 11:50:58

Dear Eileen,

 

Thank you for your correspondence dated the 5th February 2020. The Committee for Education

noted your correspondence at their sitting on 12th February 2020.

 

Kind regards

 

Ed McCann

 

 

ED MCCANN

Clerical Officer

Committee for Education

work: 028 9052 1488

email: ed.mccann@niassembly.gov.uk

428

Parliament Buildings

Ballymiscaw

Stormont

Belfast

BT4 3XX

 

This email is strictly confidential. It may be privileged. It is intended for use only by the intended
addressee. 

If you have received it in error, we would be grateful if you would tell the sender, and then
permanently delete it. If you are not the intended addressee, then any copying, distributing,
disclosing of, or relying on the information in the email is prohibited. 

Opinions or facts expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Northern Ireland Assembly
or the Northern Ireland Assembly Commission. 

This email has been checked for viruses, but the Northern Ireland Assembly Commission disclaims
any liability for damage caused by any virus transmitted by it. The Commission may monitor any
email on its system.

mailto:Ed.McCann@niassembly.gov.uk
mailto:Eileen.Forde@midulstercouncil.org
tel:02890521488
mailto:ed.mccann@niassembly.gov.uk


Committee for Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs

Room 244, Parliament Buildings, Ballymiscaw, Stormont, Belfast, BT4 3XX
Telephone: (028) 9052 1475

E-mail: committee.agriculture@niassembly.gov.uk

Eileen Forde

Member Support Officer

Dungannon Office

Mid Ulster District Council

17 February 2020

Dear Eileen,

Thank you for your recent correspondence, the Committee welcomed your

very kind offer of available accommodation at their meeting of 13 February

2020.

The Committee agreed to add the suggested venues to its list of possible

locations to use for external committee meetings. The Committee work

programme is currently focused on Brexit legislation and it has asked you to

note that it may be some time before it has the opportunity to organise

external meetings and visits.

Yours sincerely,

Stella McArdle

Clerk, Committee for Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs
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